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latest business communication practices, and extensively updated exercises and
activities. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) – Seventh
Edition and The Standard for Project Management (BRAZILIAN PORTUGUESE) Project
Management Institute Project Management Institute 2021-08-01 PMBOK&® Guide is the
go-to resource for project management practitioners. The project management
profession has significantly evolved due to emerging technology, new approaches
and rapid market changes. Reflecting this evolution, The Standard for Project
Management enumerates 12 principles of project management and the PMBOK&® Guide &–
Seventh Edition is structured around eight project performance domains.This
edition is designed to address practitioners' current and future needs and to help
them be more proactive, innovative and nimble in enabling desired project
outcomes.This edition of the PMBOK&® Guide:•Reflects the full range of development
approaches (predictive, adaptive, hybrid, etc.);•Provides an entire section
devoted to tailoring the development approach and processes;•Includes an expanded
list of models, methods, and artifacts;•Focuses on not just delivering project
outputs but also enabling outcomes; and• Integrates with PMIstandards+™ for
information and standards application content based on project type, development
approach, and industry sector.
Business Communication P & P Brief Patricia Rogin 2009
Workplace Communications George J. Searles 2017-01-30 “After teaching a course to
college students pursuing trade careers, George Searles realized his students
needed a book that focused on practical applications, rather than theory—and that
explored workplace communication in a user-friendly tone. Workplace
Communications: The Basics takes a down-to-earth approach to writing and
communicating on the job, teaching the essentials in an accessible style
appropriate for any student or course. The clear, concise nature of the book meets
the needs of not only its originally intended audience, but the needs of students
taking technical communication at a wide range of institutions for any major as
well. The Seventh Edition retains and enhances the text’s pedagogical aids, rich
examples, and practical exercises, preparing students to communicate successfully
in any workplace environment.”--Publisher’s description.
Business Communication: Process & Product Mary Ellen Guffey 2017-02-21 BUSINESS
COMMUNICATION: PROCESS AND PRODUCT, 9E prepares readers for success in today's
digital workplace. This book introduces the basics of communicating effectively in
the workplace, using social media in a professional environment, working in teams,
becoming a good listener, and developing individual and team presentations.
Authors Mary Ellen Guffey and Dana Loewy also offer a wealth of ideas for writing
resumes and cover letters, participating in interviews, and completing follow-up
activities. Optional grammar coverage in each chapter, including a comprehensive
grammar guide in the end-of-book appendix, helps readers improve critical English
language skills. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Essentials of Corporate Communication Cees B.M. Van Riel 2007-08-07 This lively
and engaging new book addresses a topical and important area of study. Helping
readers not only to understand, but also to apply, the most important theoretical
notions on identity, identification, reputation and corporate branding, it
illustrates how communicating with a company’s key audience depends upon all of
the company’s internal and external communication. The authors, leading experts in
this field, provide students of corporate communication with a research-based tool
box to be used for effective corporate communications and creating a positive
reputation. Essentials of Corporate Communication features original examples and
vignettes, drawn from a variety of US, European and Asian companies with a proven
record of successful corporate communication, thus offering readers best practice
examples. Illustrations are drawn from such global companies as Virgin, IKEA, INVE
and Lego. Presenting the most up-to-date content available it is a must-read for
all those studying and working in this field.
Business Communication Peter W. Cardon 2016-03-16
Effective Business Communications Herta A. Murphy 1990-01-01
Strategic Communication in Business and the Professions Dan O'Hair 1998 On
business communication
Essentials of Business Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2007 For introductory
undergraduate courses in Information Systems taught in MIS, IS, CIS, Business and
Management departments.This brief text is ideal for courses on quarter systems and
those that combine a MIS text with hands-on software, projects, or case studies.
These authoritative authors continue to define the MIS course by
emphasizinghowbusiness objectives shape the application of new information systems
and technologies and integrating a career orientation that demonstrates the
relevance of information systems to all business students regardless of their
major.
Managerial Communication Geraldine E. Hynes 2018-01-20 A Practical, Strategic
Approach to Managerial Communication Managerial Communication: Strategies and
Applications focuses on communication skills and strategies that managers need to
be successful in today’s workplace. Known for its holistic overview of
communication, solid research base, and focus on managerial competencies, this
text continues to be the market leader in the field. In the Seventh Edition,
author Geraldine E. Hynes and new co-author Jennifer R. Veltsos preserve the
book’s strategic perspective and include new updates to reflect the modern
workplace. The new edition adds a chapter on visual communication that explains
how to design documents, memorable presentations, and impactful graphics. New
coverage of virtual teams, virtual presentations, and online communication help
students avoid common pitfalls when using technology.
Business Communication Essentials Courtland L. Bovee 2015-01-06 NOTE: You are
purchasing a standalone product; MyBCommLab does not come packaged with this
content. If you would like to purchase both the physical text and MyBCommLab
search for ISBN-10: 0134088255/ISBN-13: 9780134088259 . That package includes
ISBN-10: 0133896781/ISBN-13: 9780133896787 and ISBN-10: 0133931137/ISBN-13:
9780133931136 . Building Modern Communication Skills to Launch Your Career
Business Communication Essentials equips students with fundamental skills for a
career in the modern, mobile workplace. With comprehensive coverage of writing,
listening, and presentation strategies in a contemporary context, this text
balances basic business English, communication approaches, and the latest
technology in one accessible volume. Over the last two decades, business
communication has been in constant flux, with email, web content, social media,
and now mobile changing the rules of the game. In the Seventh Edition, Bovee and
Thill provide abundant exercises, tools, and online resources to prepare students

Leading and Managing in Nursing - Revised Reprint Patricia S. Yoder-Wise
2013-01-01 Leading and Managing in Nursing, 5th Edition -- Revised Reprint by
Patricia Yoder-Wise successfully blends evidence-based guidelines with practical
application. This revised reprint has been updated to prepare you for the nursing
leadership issues of today and tomorrow, providing just the right amount of
information to equip you with the tools you need to succeed on the NCLEX and in
practice. Content is organized around the issues that are central to the success
of professional nurses in today's constantly changing healthcare environment,
including patient safety, workplace violence, consumer relationships, cultural
diversity, resource management, and many more. ".. apt for all nursing students
and nurses who are working towards being in charge and management roles." Reviewed
by Jane Brown on behalf of Nursing Times, October 2015 Merges theory, research,
and practical application for an innovative approach to nursing leadership and
management. Practical, evidence-based approach to today's key issues includes
patient safety, workplace violence, team collaboration, delegation, managing
quality and risk, staff education, supervision, and managing costs and budgets.
Easy-to-find boxes, a full-color design, and new photos highlight key information
for quick reference and effective study. Research and Literature Perspective boxes
summarize timely articles of interest, helping you apply current research to
evidence-based practice. Critical thinking questions in every chapter challenge
you to think critically about chapter concepts and apply them to real-life
situations. Chapter Checklists provide a quick review and study guide to the key
ideas in each chapter, theory boxes with pertinent theoretical concepts, a
glossary of key terms and definitions, and bulleted lists for applying key content
to practice. NEW! Three new chapters - Safe Care: The Core of Leading and
Managing, Leading Change, and Thriving for the Future - emphasize QSEN
competencies and patient safety, and provide new information on strategies for
leading change and what the future holds for leaders and managers in the nursing
profession. UPDATED! Fresh content and updated references are incorporated into
many chapters, including Leading, Managing and Following; Selecting, Developing
and Evaluating Staff; Strategic Planning, Goal Setting, and Marketing; Building
Teams Through Communication and Partnerships; and Conflict: The Cutting Edge of
Change. Need to Know Now bulleted lists of critical points help you focus on
essential research-based information in your transition to the workforce. Current
research examples in The Evidence boxes at the end of each chapter illustrate how
to apply research to practice. Revised Challenge and Solutions case scenarios
present real-life leadership and management issues you'll likely face in today's
health care environment.
The Marketing Book Michael J. Baker 2016-04-14 The Marketing Book is everything
you need to know but were afraid to ask about marketing. Divided into 25 chapters,
each written by an expert in their field, it's a crash course in marketing theory
and practice. From planning, strategy and research through to getting the
marketing mix right, branding, promotions and even marketing for small to medium
enterprises. This classic reference from renowned professors Michael Baker and
Susan Hart was designed for student use, especially for professionals taking their
CIM qualifications. Nevertheless, it is also invaluable for practitioners due to
its modular approach. Each chapter is set out in a clean and concise way with
plenty of diagrams and examples, so that you don't have to dig for the information
you need. Much of this long-awaited seventh edition contains brand new chapters
and a new selection of experts to bring you bang up to date with the latest in
marketing thought. Also included are brand new content in direct, data and digital
marketing, and social marketing. If you're a marketing student or practitioner
with a question, this book should be the first place you look.
Research Methods For Business Uma Sekaran 2019-08-26 Research Methods For
Business, 8th Edition explains the principles and practices of using a systematic,
organized method for solving problematic issues in business organizations.
Designed to help students view research from the perspective of management, this
popular textbook guides students through the entire business research process.
Organized into six main themes—Introduction, Defining the Management and the
Research Problem, Theory, Collecting Information, Drawing Conclusions, and Writing
and Presenting the Research Report—the text enables students to develop the skills
and knowledge required to successfully create, conduct, and analyze a research
project. Now in its eighth edition, this popular textbook has been thoroughly
updated to incorporate substantial new and expanded content, and reflect current
research methods and practices. The text uses a unique blended learning approach,
allowing instructors the flexibility to custom-tailor their courses to fit their
specific needs. This innovative approach combines the face-to-face classroom
methods of the instructor with internet-based activities that enable students to
study what they want, when they want, at their own pace.
Model Business Letters, E-mails & Other Business Documents Shirley Taylor 2004
This book is the ultimate, single-source guide for writing clear, effective
business documents. A comprehensive, easy-to-use reference book packed with
valuable information, useful techniques, practical tips and guidelines.
InfoTrac® 1-Semester, Xtra! Printed Access Card for Guffey's Essentials of
Business Communication, 7th Guffey 2006
Handbook of Writing Effective Resume for Job Applications Parul Singh 2009 This
book helps you in getting the right job by putting your right resume in the right
format. It offers you the tools you need to get your dream job, irrespective of
the stage you have reached in your career. The goal of this book is to optimize
your marketability by offering you a customized, individualized and targeted
resume. The step by step mechanism of writing resume is illustrated with examples
in the Indian context.
Essentials of Business Communication Mary Ellen Guffey 2012-01-15 ESSENTIALS OF
BUSINESS COMMUNICATION, 9TH EDITION presents a streamlined approach to business
communication that includes unparalleled resources and author support for
instructors and students. ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS COMMUNICATION provides a four-inone learning package: authoritative text, practical workbook, self-teaching
grammar/mechanics handbook, and premium Web site. Especially effective for
students with outdated or inadequate language skills, the Ninth Edition offers
extraordinary print and digital exercises to help students build confidence as
they review grammar, punctuation, and writing guidelines. Textbook chapters teach
basic writing skills and then apply these skills to a variety of e-mails, memos,
letters, reports, and resumes. Realistic model documents and structured writing
assignments help students build lasting workplace skills. The Ninth Edition of
this award-winning text features increased coverage of electronic messages and
digital media, redesigned and updated model documents to introduce students to the
essentials-of-business-communication-seventh-edition
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for the new reality of mobile communications and other emerging trends, ensuring a
bright start in the business world. Also available with MyBCommLab® MyBCommLab is
an online homework, tutorial, and assessment program designed to work with this
text to engage students and improve results. Within its structured environment,
students practice what they learn, test their understanding, and pursue a
personalized study plan that helps them better absorb course material and
understand difficult concepts. 0134088255/ 9780134088259 Business Communication
Essentials Plus MyBCommLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package, 7/e Package
consists of 0133896781/ 9780133896787 Business Communication Essentials, 7/e
0133931137 /9780133931136 /MyBCommLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for
Business Communication Essentials, 7/e
Business Communication: Process and Product Mary Ellen Guffey 2014-01-01 BUSINESS
COMMUNICATION: PROCESS AND PRODUCT, 8e, is designed to prepare students for
success in today's digital workplace. The textbook presents the basics of
communicating in the workplace, using social media in a professional environment,
working in teams, becoming a good listener, and presenting individual and team
presentations. Authors Mary Ellen Guffey and Dana Loewy also offer a wealth of
ideas for writing resumes and cover letters, participating in interviews, and
completing follow-up activities. Optional grammar coverage in each chapter,
including a comprehensive grammar guide in the end-of-book appendix, helps
students improve their English language skills. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
The Essentials of Technical Communication Elizabeth Tebeaux 2020-11-06 "This is an
English textbook for students taking courses in technical communication"-The Routledge Handbook of Language and Professional Communication Vijay Bhatia
2014-02-24 The Routledge Handbook of Language and Professional Communication
provides a broad coverage of the key areas where language and professional
communication intersect and gives a comprehensive account of the field. The four
main sections of the Handbook cover: Approaches to Professional Communication
Practice Acquisition of Professional Competence Views from the Professions This
invaluable reference book incorporates not only an historical view of the field,
but also looks to possible future developments. Contributions from international
scholars and practitioners, focusing on specific issues, explore the major
approaches to professional communication and bring into focus recent research.
This is the first handbook of language and professional communication to account
for both pedagogic and practitioner perspectives and as such is an essential
reference for postgraduate students and those researching and working in the areas
of applied linguistics and professional communication.
Business Communication Essentials Courtland V. Bovee 2014-12-24 NOTE: You are
purchasing a standalone product; MyBCommLab does not come packaged with this
content. If you would like to purchase both the physical text andMyBCommLab search
for ISBN-10: 0134088255/ISBN-13: 9780134088259. That package includes ISBN-10:
0133896781/ISBN-13: 9780133896787 and ISBN-10:0133931137/ISBN-13: 9780133931136 .
Building Modern Communication Skills to Launch Your Career Business Communication
Essentials equips students with fundamental skills for a career in the modern,
mobile workplace. With comprehensive coverage of writing, listening, and
presentation strategies in a contemporary context, this text balances basic
business English, communication approaches, and the latest technology in one
accessible volume. Over the last two decades, business communication has been in
constant flux, with email, web content, social media, and now mobile changing the
rules of the game. In theSeventh Edition, Bovee and Thill provide abundant
exercises, tools, and online resources to prepare students for the new reality of
mobile communications and other emerging trends, ensuring a bright start in the
business world. Also available with MyBCommLab® MyBCommLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program designed to work with this text to engage
students and improve results. Within its structured environment, students practice
what they learn, test their understanding, and pursue a personalized study plan
that helps them better absorb course material and understand difficult concepts.
0134088255/ 9780134088259 Business Communication Essentials Plus MyBCommLab with
Pearson eText -- Access Card Package, 7/e Package consists of 0133896781/
9780133896787 Business Communication Essentials, 7/e 0133931137 /9780133931136
/MyBCommLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for Business Communication
Essentials, 7/e
Essentials of Business Communication Mary Ellen Guffey 2006-01-24 This costeffective textbook/workbook/handbook presents a streamlined, no-nonsense approach
to business communication that includes comprehensive Web resources and
unparalleled author support for instructors and students. ESSENTIALS provides a
three-in-one learning package: (1) authoritative text, (2) practical workbook, and
(3) self-teaching grammar/mechanics handbook. Especially effective for students
with outdated or inadequate language skills, ESSENTIALS offers extraordinary
digital and printed exercises to help students build confidence as they review
grammar, punctuation, and writing guidelines. Textbook chapters teach basic
writing skills and then apply these skills to a variety of e-mails, memos,
letters, reports, and resumes. Realistic model documents and structured writing
assignments build lasting workplace skills. The Seventh Edition of this awardwinning favorite features increased coverage of employment communication,
communication technology, and professionalism in the workplace. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Business Communication: In Person, In Print, Online Amy Newman 2013-12-31 BUSINESS
COMMUNICATION: IN PERSON, IN PRINT, ONLINE, 9E offers a realistic approach to
communication in today's organizations. The text covers the most important
business communication concepts in detail and thoroughly integrates coverage of
today's social media and other communication technologies. Building on core
written and oral communication skills, the ninth edition helps readers make sound
medium choices and provides guidelines and examples for the many ways people
communicate at work. Readers learn how to create PowerPoint decks, use instant
messaging and texting effectively at work, engage customers using social media,
lead web meetings and conference calls, and more. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
English for Business Communication Mable Chan 2020-01-06 This textbook provides a
comprehensive introduction for students and professionals who are studying English
for business or workplace communication and covers both spoken and written
English. Based on up-to-date research in business communication and incorporating
an international range of real-world authentic texts, this book deals with the
realities of communication in business today. Key features of this book include:
use of English in social media that reflects recent trends in business
communication; coverage of the concept of communicative competence; analysis of
email communication; introduction to informal English and English for
socialisation as well as goodwill messages, such as thank you or appreciation
messages, which are a part of everyday interaction in the workplace; examination
of persuasive messages and ways to understand such messages; an e-resources
website that includes authentic examples of different workplace genres and a
reference section covering relevant research studies and weblinks for readers to
better understand the topics covered in each chapter. This book goes beyond the
traditional coverage of business English to provide a broad and practical textbook
for those studying English in a workplace setting.
essentials-of-business-communication-seventh-edition

Essentials of Business Communication Mary Ellen Guffey 2022-03-03 Ensure you have
the job-ready writing and communication skills that today's employers demand with
Guffey/Loewy's ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS COMMUNICATION, 12E. This market-leading text
helps you develop the professional and communication skills that employers seek,
including writing, speaking, critical thinking and teamwork. Updated employment
chapters offer insights into a labor market that is more competitive and dependent
on technology than ever before. The latest trends, technologies and practices,
based on interviews with practitioners and the authors' research of thousands of
articles and blogs emphasize transferable professional skills. Timely advice
guides you through building your brand, searching for a job, writing a winning
resume, interviewing effectively and using LinkedIn. Optional editing challenges
and grammar reviews and a complete grammar guide at the end of the book help you
further improve critical language skills. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
Business Communication Today Courtland L. Bovee 2016 The Ever-Changing Mold of
Modern Business Communication.Business Communication Today continually
demonstrates the inherent connection between recent technological developments and
modern business practices.
Mary Ellen Guffey's Essentials of Business Communication Mary Ellen Guffey 2007
Business Communication Essentials, Global Edition Courtland L. Bovee 2015-06-04
For courses in Business Communication. Building Modern Communication Skills to
Launch Your Career Business Communication Essentials equips students with
fundamental skills for a career in the modern, mobile workplace. With
comprehensive coverage of writing, listening, and presentation strategies in a
contemporary context, this text balances basic business English, communication
approaches, and the latest technology in one accessible volume. Over the last two
decades, business communication has been in constant flux, with email, web
content, social media, and now mobile changing the rules of the game. In the
Seventh Edition, Bovee and Thill provide abundant exercises, tools, and online
resources to prepare students for the new reality of mobile communications and
other emerging trends, ensuring a bright start in the business world. MyBCommLab®
is not included. Students, if MyBCommLab is a recommended/mandatory component of
the course, please ask your instructor for the correct ISBN. MyBCommLab should
only be purchased when required by an instructor. Instructors, contact your
Pearson representative for more information. MyBCommLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment product designed to personalize learning and improve
results. With a wide range of interactive, engaging, and assignable activities,
students are encouraged to actively learn and retain tough course concepts.
EFFECTIVE BUSINESS COMMUNICATION ASHA KAUL 2014-12-11 Communicating a message
effectively needs precision—be it verbal or non-verbal. At the professional front,
the accuracy of the message to be shared becomes all the more important as the
business decisions may depend on the same. This book, in its second edition,
continues to detail on the pre-requisites of communicating effectively in the
corporate environment and generally. Beginning with an overview of business
communication, the book educates on the principles of communication—oral and
written. Divided into nine chapters, the first two chapters deal with oral
communication and the next seven deal with different forms of written
communication. The book teaches how to write effective letters and prepare
persuasive resumé. The chapters are well-supported with many examples and
illustrative exhibits wherever required. A new chapter (Chapter 9) has been added
titled ‘Writing to Communicate’ which presents incorrect use of language and
phrases that rob the text, be it a report or a letter, of authenticity and
credibility. The chapter also presents correct use of the examples and the
rationale or logic in the form of explanations. Designed as a textbook for the
management students, this book would be equally useful for the management
professionals and executives. Key features • Observes a simple pattern of ReadComprehend-Test-Follow • Discusses strategies for identification and improvisation
of communication skills (both oral and written) • Provides numerous examples and
illustrations that facilitate proper grasp of the topics discussed.
Communication Between Cultures Larry A. Samovar 2016-01-01 Packed with current
research and examples, bestselling COMMUNICATION BETWEEN CULTURES, 9E equips
readers with a deep understanding and appreciation of different cultures while
helping them develop practical communication skills. Part I introduces the study
of communication and culture; Part II focuses on the ability of culture to shape
and modify our view of reality; Part III puts the theory of intercultural
communication into practice; and Part IV converts knowledge into action. This is
the only text to consistently emphasize religion and history as key variables in
intercultural communication. Compelling examples help readers examine their own
assumptions, perceptions, and cultural biases--so they can understand the subtle
and profound ways culture affects communication. The ninth edition offers expanded
discussions of the impact of globalization, a new chapter on intercultural
communication competence, and more coverage of new technology. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Canadian Business English Mary Ellen Guffey 2016-01
Business Communication Essentials Courtland L. Bovée 2010
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J. Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black &
White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT 1104
Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin College of
Business and Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available at:
http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative CommonsNonCommercial ShareAlike 3.0 license.
Business Communication: Connecting at work (with CD) Hory Sankar Mukerjee
2012-11-29 Business Communication: Connecting at work is a comprehensive textbook
designed especially for the post graduate students of business management. It
takes a practice oriented approach to explain the core concepts of business
communication with the help of examples, case studies, exhibits and illustrations.
Business English Mary Ellen Guffey 2016-01-02 Readers refresh and strengthen
language skills with proven grammar instruction and extensive learning resources
found in BUSINESS ENGLISH, 12E by Mary Ellen Guffey and Carolyn Seefer. The market
leader in grammar and mechanics since its first publication, BUSINESS ENGLISH uses
a three-level approach to divide topics into manageable units that help readers
hone the critical skills needed most. Packed with insights from the authors’ more
than 60 years of combined classroom experience, this edition helps readers develop
the strong language skills necessary to perform confidently in today’s digital
classroom and tomorrow’s workplace. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Instructor's Resource CD to Accompany Essentials of Business Communication,
Seventh Canadian Edition [by] Mary Ellen Guffey and Richard Almonte 2012
Business Communication A. C. Krizan 2008 The new, cutting-edge BUSINESS
COMMUNICATION, 7e helps take your communication skills to a higher level by
combining up-to-date technology to enhance learning with stellar content to give
you the foundations needed for success in business. Reflecting today's e-inundated
marketplace, this comprehensive text covers the basics for all forms of business
communication, from letters to e-mail, business plans to presentations, listening
skills to nonverbal messages, diversity to teamwork, visual aids to Web blogs,
interpersonal communication to instant messages, and everything in between.
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COMMUNICATION: PROCESS AND PRODUCT is a market-leading text that gives instructors
the most current and authoritative coverage of communication technology and
business communication concepts while retaining a concise, logical 16-chapter
organization. Written by award-winning author Mary Ellen Guffey, the 6th edition
provides unparalleled instructor and student resources to help instructors plan
and manage their courses. With the book's 3 x 3 writing process, coverage of
recent trends and technologies in business communication, and an unmatched
ancillary package, you and your students will find that teaching--and learning-business communication can be enjoyable and easy. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.

Skilled Interpersonal Communication Owen Hargie 2004-06-01 Previous editions
('Social Skills in Interpersonal Communication') have established this work as the
standard textbook on communication. Directly relevant to a multiplicity of
research areas and professions, this thoroughly revised and updated edition has
been expanded to include the latest research as well as a new chapter on
negotiating. Key examples and summaries have been augmented to help contextualise
the theory of skilled interpersonal communication in terms of its practical
applications. Combining both clarity and a deep understanding of the subject
matter, the authors have succeeded in creating a new edition which will be
essential to anyone studying or working in the field of interpersonal
communication.
Business Communication: Process and Product Mary Ellen Guffey 2007-12-20 BUSINESS
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